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Oman Air continues its aggressive fleet and market expansion program with the arrival of the newest Boeing
airplane in its fleet, a 737-700. This airplane was purchased as part of a five-airplane order that will replace
Oman Air's current fleet of Airbus A310s and older Boeing airplanes. For more information on Oman Air, please
visit its website at http://www.oman-air.com.
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